
 

 

Its important for the safety of Oregon’s citizens to pass HB 4145 

which will prohibit convicted stalkers (not just suspected, but 

convicted) from purchasing or possessing firearms.  
 

It will also expand the definition of "intimate partner" in connection 

to domestic violence and mandate that law enforcement agencies 

report conviction to the National Instant Criminal Background 

Check System. 
 

I respectfully urge you to support this legislation 

 

Lenora Lawrence 

460 Capes Drive West 

Oceanside, OR 97134 

 

 


